Cynthia K. Humm, CIAO/1

Franklin County Supervisor of Assessments
901 Public Square
Benton, IL 62812

November 14, 2019

Chairman Crocker,

I am writing to notify you that I am resigning from my office of Supervisor of
Assessments effective January 31, 2020.

I appreciate the opportunities that I have been given during my nearly 22 years with
Franklin County Government and for the support I’ve received from the many County
Board members that I’ve had the honor of serving under.

I’m planning on enjoying my retirement to the fullest, but I will always be available if

you need assistance with the transition to my successor.

Very sincerely,

Cynthia K. Huum, CIAO/1



